Mrs. Raniella and Mrs. Burnett's
Fall-Loving Kindergarteners

October 19, 2018

Important Dates

Wednesday, October 24
Picture Re-take day. If you plan to have

your child’s picture re-taken, please Our Pumpkin Patch field trip was fantastic! The weather was

netify your child's teacher. perfect, the animals were so fun to see and the kids had such a
great time learning and playing all around the farm. Thank you to all

Eriday, October 26 — Spider Day the parents who volunteered their time to join us! ®

Calling all Parent Helpers! We are
looking for at least 4 volunteers to help
our students make a fun craft from 10:30
until Noon. Set up begins at 10:15.
Please email us if you can help.

Baggie Books - Your child will start bringing home reading level
appropriate books in a pouch. Please take time to read these books
with your child and be sure they are returned the next day.

Wednesday, October 31 School-Wide Pumpkins Pumpkins Everywhere!

Halloween Costume Parade Our Pumpkin theme continued this week! During Science, we

It's great fun and costumes are welcome! measured, weighed, identified and found out which pumpkins
Please leave scary masks and weapons floated or sank. We also made some delicious pumpkin pancakes in
at home. Your child can wear clothes our classroom and made jack-o-lantern faces with chocolate chips!
under their costume or bring clothes to

change into after the parade. Penny Drive - Second graders kicked-off our Annual Lower School

Penny Harvest. Each child will receive a water bottle to bring
home. We would like your child to drink the water and then fill the
bottle with pennies. The filled bottles should be returned to the
second-grade classes and at the end of the year, students will
decide to whom the pennies will be given. The goal is to help the
children realize that they have the ability to make the world a

| better place, a few pennies at a time,

Monday, November 12
Teacher Work Day. No Classes for
Lower School

Message from Head of Lower School - We welcome family
members to join their children during lunch throughout the year.
fase keep in mind that in accordance with the FA Student Parent
Handbook, parents are asked not to bring special or fest-foad
ches to schaool for their children, except for special occasions
When the entire class is included. Thank you for your cooperation.

It's cold, flu, sniffly, sneezy and coughing season. If you have boxes of tissue at home
that you can share, we would welcome them in our classroom. Thank you in advance. @

Sylvia Raniella sraniella@fredericksburgacademy.org

Caroline Burnett cburnett@fredericksburgacademy.org




